
 

The Faculty of Medicine of the Technische Universität Dresden is offering a position as a 

 

Professor (W2) of Surgical Oncology 
 

The position will be embedded in the Department of Visceral-, Thoracic and Vascular Surgery, 
University Hospital Carl Gustav Carus, Technische Universität Dresden. 

As a successful candidate you will develop the field of Surgical Oncology in the clinical field, in 
research and teaching. Due to the interdisciplinary character of modern oncology, we also 
expect you to closely cooperate with the University Cancer Center/NCT as well as with the 
other departments and institutes of the University Hospital and the Technische Universität. 

We are seeking a candidate with excellent clinical and scientific qualification with an           
outstanding reputation in surgical oncology. As a successful candidate you should have a 
research focus in translational Surgical Oncology and ideally extensive experience in        
conducting clinical and translational studies. We also expect you to integrate into the        
structures and research profile of the Medical Faculty. 

We welcome your engagement in the Dresdner model of problem-oriented teaching (DIPOL®) 
as well as in English language teaching and in academic self-governance.   

Prerequisites according to § 58 SächsHSFG include a university degree in medicine, a      
doctoral degree and a post-doctoral degree/habilitation or demonstration of equivalent         
qualifications. The nature of the position further requires to provide teaching experience and 
records in third-party fund raising. Applicants must have a board certification as General or 
Visceral Surgeon. 

The employment of professors with medical tasks at the University Hospital Dresden           
comprises non-pay-scale employment contracts with a basic remuneration and a                
performance- and success-related compensation.  

The Faculty of Medicine seeks to employ more women in leadership positions and strongly 
encourages qualified women to apply. Applications from qualified candidates with disabilities 
or additional support needs are very welcome.  

Please send your application by August 5, 2016 to the Dean of the Faculty of Medicine 
Carl Gustav Carus of the Technische Universität Dresden, Prof. Dr. med. H. Reichmann, 
Fetscherstraße 74, 01307 Dresden, Germany. For further details concerning the required 
application documents see the homepage of the Faculty of Medicine under jobs. For more 
information please contact the dean`s office (Dr. Janetzky, 0351/458-3356), the equal        
opportunity officer Dr. Valtink (0351/458-6124) or the representative for persons with          
disabilities Ms. Hillig (0351/458-3327).  

The Technische Universität Dresden is a family-friendly university and offers a dual career 
service. The Faculty of Medicine also provides active support for childcare options as well as 
help in finding adequate jobs in the region for the candidate´s partner.  
 


